Let’s Celebrate at Lough View!

At Lough View there are currently several children who have support with English as an
additional language. Home languages include, Polish, Chinese (Mandarin & Cantonese),
Lithuanian, Hungarian, Filipino (Tagalog), Italian and Indonesian (Malay). However, we
recognise that there are over 24 families within the Lough View community who have
different home languages and cultural backgrounds.

To celebrate the diversity at Lough View, we would like to hold a ‘Cultural Celebration Day’
on Friday 14% February 2020 (1.30 pm - 3.30pm). As part of our celebrations we will be
sharing traditional foods, music, dance, costumes, folktales and stories to let all the pupils
experience the different languages spoken and cultural identity/customs within the Lough
View community and raise pupils’ awareness of their global citizenship.

All families within the Lough View community are welcome to participate in this event by
hosting a stall that show cases your culture either as a family or as family groups. If you
would like to contribute please email our cultural team at jmccausland353@c2kni.net.

We and the Lough View community would be very grateful for any support you can give us
by supporting Belfast’s growing cultural diversity and helping to make our celebration day a
success.

Looking forward to hearing from you,
Kind regards,

Cultural Team
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